
Final Call to fill 2 vacancies on the Ellingsworth BOD!  If interested, please email 

JKrisanda@greatcommunities.com, or call JR at (407) 647-2622.   
 

We currently have 2 candidates as follows: 
Louis Hamilton - lives in Hampton Estates and is an Army Future Command Budget Chief. 
Dr. Ahmed Abualsamid - lives in Ellingsworth and has degrees in computer science, psychology 

and modeling & simulation. 
 

Nominations will also be taken from the floor at a BOD meeting scheduled for Monday, Dec. 16 

at 6:30. Location: Reformed Theological Seminary, 1231 Reformation Drive, Oviedo. At this 

meeting, the BOD will be voting to fill the 2 vacancies. 
 

Your Ellingsworth BOD 
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